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Do You Plan to Come Back to Face-To-Face 
Instruction for 2nd Semester? 
The 2nd semester begins on Monday, January 
25th. If you plan for your child/children to 
come back for the 2nd semester, please call the 
elementary office at 337-0311, opt. 1, opt. 2 
before Wednesday, January 20th. We need to 
be sure all of your paperwork is ready to go 
before you can begin. 
 
School Board Recognition Month 
January is School Board Recognition Month. 
CLK Elementary School would like to thank 
our School Board for their  
commitment and service to our school.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
From left to right is Phyllis Locatelli, President; 
Jason Wickstrom, Vice President; Melanie Parker, 
Secretary; Daniel Zubiena, Treasurer; James 
Vertin, Trustee; Maria Campioni, Trustee; and 
Philip Halonen, Trustee.  

 
Records Day – No School 
There will be no school on Friday, January 
22nd, due to records day. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 

 
Grade 4 Cooking With Kids 

For the past 
several years, 
our fourth grade 
students have 
enjoyed the 
Cooking With 
Kids program 
that is put on 
through the 
Western Upper 
Peninsula 
Health 

Department. Mr. Arnie Kinnunen and Ms. 
Bonnie Morley would come every week for 
several weeks to teach us about healthy foods 
and cook with us. Students have discovered 
the many different varieties of healthy foods 
and snacking through this program. Many 
students have even commented how they had 
never tried some of the foods we have cooked 
with before having Cooking With Kids! Of 
course, with our new safety precautions, 
we’ve had to change it up a little. However, 
the Health Department is very conscientious 
about community outreach and education, so 
they’ve come up with a clever solution. Each 
Wednesday, Arnie and Bonnie will come in 
masked and gloved (socially distanced as well) 
out a healthy, packaged snack. They’ll be in 
our rooms less than 15 minutes each, so it’s a 
very safe alternative. Thank you Arnie and 
Bonnie, and thank you, WUPHD! 
I Need To Stay Home If….. From The 
School Nurse 
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Kings Ticket Winners 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Upcoming Events 
Early Release at 1:45 p.m. – January 20th 
End of 2nd Marking Period/Records Day – No School - January 22nd 
Early Release at 1:45 p.m. – January 27th 
Report Cards Available On-Line – January 29th 
Early Release at 1:45 p.m. – February 3rd 
Early Release at 1:45 p.m. – February 10th 
Early Release at 1:45 p.m. – February 17th 
In-Service Day – No School – February 19th 
Early Release at 1:45 p.m. – February 24th 
 


